FUNDRAISING REPORT
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
March 2017 

Dear Management Team,

Next Fundraising event is the Bunnings Sausage Sizzle on the 9th April. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]After Vicki’s suggestion to look further afield re Bunnings and BBQ’s I contacted the Men’s Chorus. They get 4 BBQ’s at Chatswood Bunnings. They get 4 because they take dates that others don’t want ie Father’s Day, Mother’s Day etc and they sing during the BBQ which makes them appealing for these celebratory dates. 

Financially CKC make more per BBQ on average (14,500 v 11,000). 

After speaking to some of the CKC Fundraising team it was decided that we would stay with Castle Hill and look for opportunities to take extra dates when they are offered. Trudi from Castle Hill does send emails about cancellations or extra BBQ’s. 
I have also emailed Trudi to enquire how much others have made doing cake stalls to see if this is viable. 

BBQ’s at Woolworths. Looking online the BBQ’s are allocated similar to Bunnings on a 12 month roster. We may not be able to do anything in this year but it could be something for the future.

In the next few months Ann Keating will be selling Entertainment books and organising Blue Illusions as they contacted her and said that we receive 20% of the profit. Last year we only receive about 8% so we will check on this.

All the best,
Karen

Karen Totaro
FR Committee 
ktotaro@mac.com
